
REGULAR MEETING OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 
MONDAY 

APRIL 2, 2018 
 
 
 

The Common Council of Sandusky, Michigan held their Regular meeting on April 
2, 2018 in the City Council Chambers of the Municipal Building at 26 West Speaker 
Street in Sandusky, Michigan.  Mayor Lukshaitis presided and opened the meeting 
with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Present: Mayor Lukshaitis, Council Members Williamson, Barr, Harris, 

Schramm, Mitchell and Bissett 
 
Administration: 
 
 City Manager D. Faber, Director of Public Works M. Harris and 

Police Chief B. Lester 
 
Guests: D. Fredricks 
 
Minutes: Councilperson Bissett moved, Schramm seconded to approve the 

minutes of March 26, 2018 as presented. 
 Motion Carried. 
 
Bills: Councilperson Mitchell moved, Williamson seconded to approve 

the bills in the amount of $326,630.94. 
 Yeas: Harris, Mitchell, Williamson, Schramm, Bissett and Barr 
 Nays: None 
 Motion Carried. 
 
Agenda: Councilperson Bissett moved, Schramm seconded to approve the 

agenda as printed. 
 Motion Carried. 
 
 
 



Correspondence 
 
 Mayor Lukshaitis read a Thank You card from the family of Gordy 

Hutson. 
 
Committee Reports – Possible Action 
 
 Councilperson Schramm noted that the Aeronautics Board minutes 

were handed out for review. 
 
City Manager Report 
 
 The state MDOT monies that the City will receive is $22,088.06.  The 

money will be distributed between major and local streets. 
 
 The police interviews took place today. 
 
 Faber had his monthly call for the Project Rising Tide and working on 

the plan for completion. 
 
Council Announcements 
 
 Councilperson Harris commended Manager Faber on the great work 

he has done on the Rising Tide. 
 
 Councilperson Bissett moved, Barr seconded to adjourn at 5:37p.m. 
 Motion Carried. 
 
 
 
Thomas Lukshaitis, Mayor                  Laurie Burns, City Clerk 


